
NOTICE  

Town of Lowell  

SELECT BOARD MEETING  

THE LOWELL SELECTBOARD WILL MEET ON  

Wednesday, October 26, 2021, AT 5:30 P.M.  

AT THE TOWN OFFICE BUILDING. 

 AGENDA:  
 

• Sign Orders 

• Approve minutes from  and September 28, 2021 & October 12, 2021 

• Other Business 

                                                                                                                                                                                

 

 

                                                                                                                                           SELECTBOARD: 
                                                                                                                                                    Alden Warner-Chm.  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                   Darren Pion 

Wayne Richardson 

  

 

 

MINUTES 

SELECT BOARD MEETING 

TOWN OF LOWELL 

Meeting held on October 26,  2021. 

  

Board members present:    

Alden Warner- Chm., Wayne Richardson 

Christy Pion- Town Clerk/Asst. Treasurer/Selectboard Clerk 

Calvin Allen-Road Commissioner   

Meeting was called to order at 5:35 p.m. 

 

Guests: 

❖ Jennifer Blay-LGS Science Teacher 

 

Sign Orders: 

 

❖ Orders were approved and signed by the Board unanimously for the Treasurer.  

 

Minutes from September 28, 2021: 

 

❖ Minutes from September 28, 2021 & October 12, 2021 were approved by the Board unanimously. 

 

Other Business: 

 

❖ Jennifer Blay joined the meeting to discuss a grant that had been passed onto her from the 

Road Commissioner. She said after carefully reading the details of the grant, she decided it 

would be to much work for her and the students to accomplish in the short amount of time 

they have to work on their current project of Gelo Park trails. Jen also gave an update on the 

current project and showed the Board members pictures of the kids having fun doing the 

clean up of the trails. She said that she had spoken with Alex Sicotte, he will be donating his 

time to spread the stay mat on the newly cleared trails as long as the Town is willing to pay 

for the equipment rental. The Board agreed that this was fair and will be paying the rental 

fees. For safety purposes the Board said that Alex would also need to also show proof of 

liability insurance before continuing the project. 



❖ Alden notified to the other board members that Christina Adams and her husband Troy 

Adams will be the new Health Officer, and Deputy Health Officer. 

❖ Christy notified the Board that she had spoken with Mary Hunt, and that she has accepted the 

parttime job of Administrative Assistant. She will begin work on Monday, November 1, 

2021. 

❖ Christy notified the Board that she had a list of Auditing firms to be contacted for the Town 

Audit but cannot continue until Becky has come back from sick leave. 

 

 

 

Board Warrants:   

        

➢ General Order # 37    $                  12,377.98 

➢ Payroll Order # 22     $                    5,932.72 

                                            ____________________ 

                                                    

 

                                                                                                                                  

                                                                                                                                    

Signed by the Board for the Treasurer to draw checks totaling -                       $       18,310.70 

 
 

Meeting adjourned at 6:22 P.M. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted by Christy M. Pion.  

   

 

Next meeting date: November 9, 2021 at the Town Office Building 

  

  

_____________________________________         ______________________________________  

   


